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CITY OF PORTLAND 
 

August 6, 1999 
 
 
David Rosen 
51 Bay St 
Portland ME  04103 
 
CBL: 155-D-013 
 
Dear Mr. Rosen: 
 
It was recently noted that your swimming pool was not installed in accordance with Section 
421.0 of the 1996 BOCA Code as stipulated in your permit issued June 14, 1999.  
 
The following is a list of violation(s) I recognized in reviewing your pool:  
 
1. Chain fence – no protection 
 
I will be glad to meet with you on site to fully explain these requirements.  
 
Please note the failure to contact this office within 10 days will result in legal action being 
taken. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jon Reed 
Code Enforcement Officer 
 
/sap 
 

 


